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9th October 2020 

Applications for Reception Places September 2021 
 
Our delightful Reception class are settling well into school 
and are doing well with their learning.  It seems strange to 
start thinking about next year so soon into the new school 
year but the admission process with the Local Authority is 
quite a lengthy one.  At this point in the school year we start 
to hold open mornings to show families around so that they 
can view the local schools in the area and make their 
selections by the beginning of January.  Parents are then 
notfied of their allocation in mid April so that schools and 
parents have the summer months to make preparations. 
In order to protect our children from the virus, we are unable 
to show families around the school during the school day but 
we have created a promotional video to help parents view 
our school.  Additionally, families who wish to talk to us can 
ring the school on 01788 510318 or visit as a family after 
school. For any extra information why not ring Nicola, our 
Office Manager. 
 

 

 

 

Our Value for this month is 
Thankfulness 

INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOS 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 

12th October to take individual photos for children in 

nursery and the school.  Unfortunately, due to the 

current situation with Covid-19, we will be unable to 

offer sibling photographs this year. 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Florrie and Samuel 

Year 1 – Julia and Emily 

Year 2 – Harry and Olive 

Year 3 –  Honey and Eloise 

Year 4 – Samuel and Evie 

Year 5 – Aarushi and Erin 

Year 6 – Sammy and Matilda 

Value Star Awards 

Reception –  Luna 

Year 1 – Daisy 

Year 2 – Jemima 

Year 3 – Delilah 

Year 4 – Izzy 

Year 5 – Xander 

Year 6 – Isabelle 

YEAR 4 ART WORK 
 

Year 4 have been learning about Ancient Greece and have been 

busy creating their own mythical creatures using collage.  Well 

done Year 4, the display looks great. 
 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
 

A reminder if you have not yet booked your parents 

evening phone appointment (as per our letter of 5th 

October), please contact the school office on 01788 

510318 or email cbowers@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk 

to book your appointment. 

 

Thank you. 

 
  

 

Face Masks 
 

As the COVID infection rate across the country is increasing and 

in order to make our school as safe as possible, we ask all visitors 

and parents entering the school grounds to wear a face covering.  

We understand there are certain circumstances that prevent the 

wearing of a face covering - should you fall into this category, we 

politely request that you wear an exemption lanyard so that we 

are aware of your situation. 
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